
From: Raymond Farmer <RFarmer@doi.sc.gov>
To: Peters, HalHalPeters@gov.sc.gov
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/30/2015 7:02:26 PM
Subject: Re: Farmer Response to Holmes letterhead

Ok. I'll keep you posted. We are somewhat concerned because this group seems to be getting more 
unstable. 
 

We just don't need them making good on their threat to cause trouble. We'll take precautions, if 
necessary. 

Have a good weekend. 

On Oct 30, 2015, at 6:57 PM, Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

I think this is adequate Director Farmer. Thank you and sorry we didn't further discuss this in 
person at the event. Thanks for
Attending today! 

Best,

Hal
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 30, 2015, at 5:41 PM, Raymond Farmer <RFarmer@doi.sc.gov> wrote:
 

 
Hal:
 
I plan to send the attached letter to Mr. Holmes on Monday.
 
Things were too active today at the event for both of us to properly focus on this issue.
 
Just let me know if you have any questions.
 
Ray
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